

Larry Hogan, Governor Boyd Rutherford, Lt. Governor Mark Belton, Secretary Joanne Throwe, Deputy Secretary

August 21, 2017

Ms. Abigail Hopkins
Baltimore District Corps of Engineers
Regulatory Branch
10 S. Howard Street
Baltimore, MD 21201

Dear Ms. Hopkins

This is in response to your agency's letter dated June 20, 2017 regarding the potential conditions for shell dredging at Man O War Shoals (CENAB-OP-RMN 2009-61802-M04).

The potential conditions are acceptable. Thank you for the thoroughness of your letter and we look forward to a final decision on the project.

Sincerely,

Christopher Judy

Shellfish Division Director

cc NMFS, HCD - Kristy Beard NMFS, PRD - Brian Hopper EPA - Mike Mansolino FWS - Chris Guy MDE, Tidal Division - Justin Bereznak